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Recommended Citation
"GOA Response to “Millennial” Declaration", September 17, 2012, https://nautilus.org/foia-
document/goa-response-to-millennial-declaration/

Summary: Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade supports the US in its desire to maintain the
focus on India and Pakistan in disarmament issues.
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